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Regrettably,	due	to	conflicting	events	the	seminar	with	Cristina	and	Lorenza	that	
was	planned	for	early	January	2019	has	had	to	be	postponed.	At	this	stage	we	are	
discussing	the	possibility	of	a	seminar	with	these	two	coaches	to	be	held	around	
Easter	2019.		
	
We	understand	that	it	can	be	difficult	to	make	arrangements	to	attend	events	like	
this,	and	we	would	like	to	keep	everyone	as	informed	as	possible	as	we	continue	
discussions.	We	will	provide	more	information	as	dates	and	venues	are	finalized.		
	
	
Kind	regards	
Beverley	Cooper	MNZM	
Principal	Manager	
High	Performance	Coaching	Commission	
NZ	Artistic	Roller	Sports	Committee	
	
	


